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Sample  Membership Application  Plymouth U3A. October 2024 
 

Application for Sample Membership     

The Plymouth u3a membership year runs from 1st April to 31st March, this application for is open to anyone 

joining us for the first time during our winter months 1st November and 31st March and provides an 

opportunity to sample the benefits of being a member of the u3a and hold a temporary membership card up 

to 31 March 2025. When renewing for a full year’s membership a lifetime membership card will be provided. 

Winter rate members will be able to access meetings and groups as any other member and will be sent 

electronic communications, including the monthly newsletter. The membership fee does not include postal 

communications because the cost would far exceed the fee. If a prospective member has no access to 

personal email a willing family member or friend can receive email or it is possible to use services provided at 

a local authority-run library. The printed newsletter may be collected at a General Meeting.  

During this period there are two Membership Classes available at a discounted rate.  Please indicate which 

category of membership you would like, adding the relevant details as appropriate. (The associate 

membership fee is less because some of the cost is paid by your primary u3a to the Third Age Trust of the 

National Organisation, which provides a wide range of services and benefits, including liability insurance 

cover.) 

Individual: £9   

Associate Member £7 Please state your primary U3A     Memb.No.   

 

Title:   Surname     Name       

 

Known as:      

 

Address               

 

Town:      Post code    

 

Telephone:     Mobile:       

 

Email:        

Privacy Statement: Personal details are held in a secure database and will be used to communicate with you for u3a matters only. 

They will not be shared with any third party outside the u3a. Please be advised that you will be able to view and amend your 

personal record by accessing our Members Portal System via your own personal log in to the system. 

 

 

Name ………………………………………………………………………..Signature………………………………………………………… 

Payment: Fees can be paid in person by Card, Cash or Cheque at our Monthly Members General Meeting 

which is held on the second Monday of the month at 10:00-12:00 in the Duke of Cornwall Hotel. 

Arrangements can be made to pay by BACS- please contact by email membership@plymouthu3a.org.uk for 

details.  
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